
£5 each for children or adults  
Tickets sale : Wednesday 4th October 8:45 - 9:15am School Office.  

Tickets are limited due to fire regulations and will be available on a first come first served basis. Tickets are restricted to children of primary 
school age currently attending St Vincent’s Primary School and sibling.  All children must be accompanied by a responsible adult. 

 Every Family/carer will need to buy their own tickets (children cannot queue to buy tickets). 

 Family Disco 

Friday 13th October 2017


6:30 - 9:00pm


